
INVITATION TO CONTRIBUTE MARRIAGE TESTIMONIALS

Dearest Brothers and Sisters, 

Jai Shri Mataji 

We hope you are all keeping well. 2020 has been a very unusual time for all of us, 
with the numerous challenges and restrictions due to the global health crisis and, 
while the global situation is still far from resolved, by Shri Mataji’s grace we will be 
resuming the marriage activities this year. 

To inspire and encourage, and to share the joy, stories, challenges & spiritual 
growth with all yogis and yoginis, we invite couples married in Sahaj from previous 
years to share their experiences of Sahaja marriage. We hope to collect stories from 
couples who were matched decades ago as well as much more recently.  

Some examples of questions that people might want to answer, selecting what's 
more appropriate for them: Where are you from? When and where did you marry? 
Any particular experience or feeling before or when you applied to marriage? What 
happened when you met your spouse at the marriage venue? How was moving to a 
different country, collective or culture? Any small or big challenge that individuls 
and couples might have overcome with dedication and surrender? Any significant 
experience about Sahaja marriage and starting a new family? What is the meaning 
of Sahaja marriage for you? Any advice for who is applying to Sahaja marriage? 

We would be very grateful if you could pass on this request to share stories, 
whether via video or written, with photos or recordings - everything is welcome! 
In order to create this collection, we kindly ask you to send us your contributions 
by the beginning of April 2021 at the latest. We will maintain anonymity for those 
who prefer their identity not to be shared. 

We are looking forward to collecting and sharing all of these beautiful memories 
with your help.  Short Videos or written anecdotes can be sent to the e-mail 
marriages@sahajaworldfoundation.org,  Videos via Wetransfer. 

We will also be organizing online information programs/workshops for spring and 
summer 2021 about Sahaja marriages, where hopefully we will be able share some 
of these experiences. We will keep you posted on specific dates soon. 

If you need more information about any of the above please contact Meera / 
Vijaya / Petra via e-mail at marriages@sahajaworldfoundtation.org . 

Sending you our Nirmal Love, 
International Marriage Committee 
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